
What's Happening
April was a busy month here at Bridges. We welcomed two new matches, and
had a group bowling outing! You can see some bowling highlights below. This
month brings the end of the school year. Keep in mind that this is exciting and

welcomed for some kids, but can be worrisome for others that will miss the
predictability and security of their school routine. Be ready to support the
young people in your life no matter what their needs might be. Note that

breakfast and lunch will be available to kids at Lincoln Elementary during the
summer at no charge. We will share more information when it is available. 

If you are interested in becoming a Bridges mentor, contact Nicole at
(641)732-3566.

Logs need to include the date(s) of
meeting, length of time, description
of activities. Fill out the web form,
or email to Nicole at:
mcbridgesmentoringprogram.com 
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Mentors, Don't Forget!
Match Activity Logs are due
monthly

Bridges Mentoring Program

http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/
http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/match-activity-logs


Event Info.

Bridges Mentoring Program
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Upcoming Events
June: Mentor Support Group;

Date & Time TBD

August: Family Picnic; Date &
Time TBD

2024 Bowling Outing
You can support Bridges with Rada
products. They would make great

Mother’s Day and graduation gifts!

http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/
https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=7701352.d3ff9bf

